
Good Morning:   

 

Please accept the following information regarding events and updates at St. Paul’s.  Worship service information for February 14 
was sent out earlier this morning. 
 

Thank you, 

  

Nancy  
 
 

 
WESTON 

 
Sincere condolences are extended to Jan & Ian and the friends and family of Florence Weston who passed away 

 on February 2, 2021.   Florence was a dear member of St. Paul’s and will be missed. 
Obituary:  Cooper Funeral Home    

 

 
If anyone is upgrading or has an extra laptop lying about please let Nancy know.   

Someone in the congregation would like to borrow it so they can watch the worship service online.   
It can be returned after we return to in-person worship. 

 
 

Friendship in Faith is looking for a ROUND puzzle.   
Speak to Linda Shaw if you have one to donate. 

 

 

 
ZOOM CAFÉ – SPECIAL EDITION – FEBRUARY 14, 2021 

 
Tomorrow, following the February 14 Worship Service, please join us for a special Zoom Café.  Since it will be Valentines Day, you are invited to share a bit about someone or something you care about.  St. 

Paul’s Mission Circle will be presenting information regarding their “Raise the Roof” project. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting at 11:30 AM 
 

Meeting ID: 798 7598 1848 
Passcode: RdMm5T 

 
You might wish to wear hearts and pink or red for this special Zoom Café.  Una Morris will be “lead hostess” 

as we share love and joy while we highlight our  
“Raise the Roof” campaign for the Nurses’ Residence in India. 

 
This project is coordinated through the Women’s Missionary Society of the Presbyterian Church in Canada.    

Additional details are available here.    
   

Get ready to “Share the Love”!  
 
 

 
 

ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL MEETING   
 

The Annual Meeting will be held on March 21, 2021.  

This meeting will be a combination of Zoom and in-person attendance.   

Reports will be made available prior to the meeting to those who would like a copy.   

Specific details regarding the meeting format and the distribution of materials will be forthcoming. 
 
 

 

 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER          

 
March 5, 2021 at 10:30 AM 

 
St. Paul’s Mission Circle will be organizing this event. 

 
St. Paul’s is hosting The World Day of Prayer Service this year.   

It will be available to you by ZOOM and the link to connect will be given out closer to the date (March 5).   
The host country is Vanuatu (80+ islands in the South Pacific).  Most of you will remember it by it’s former name!  

 
In addition, Peggy McArthur has prepared 2 kits for those who do not have internet access.   

One kit will have a DVD with the service, the second will have a USB stick.  To access, phone 519-426-7796.   
 

 

 
 “ST. PAUL’S GOT TALENT”      

 
It’s time again to share your talent.  Last year many of us enjoyed an exceptional Talent Show in the Church Lower Hall.   

This year the show will be virtual.  We’ll look forward to song, instrumental music, magic, skits and more.   
You can use your cell phone and video your performance in your own home or outdoors, following COVID-19 rules.   

 
Forward your video to the Church or to Jay by February 28th.   

The date of the Premier Showing will be March 14, 2021.  Time:  TBA 
 

Have fun planning your contribution to the show.  Watch for further details.  
 

https://memorials.cooperfuneralhome.ca/florence-weston/4517747/index.php?_ga=2.256193867.1950324695.1613224573-1674792729.1613224573
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79875981848?pwd=T1FjSytYRW9WNkJVVVo1a1h6aGkyZz09
https://www.wmspcc.ca/wp-content/uploads/MIBE-Graduate-School-for-Nurses-Info-Sheet.pdf


 

 
TUMAINI CHILDREN’S FOUNDATION      

BOTTLE DRIVE EXTENDED 
Local pick up available! 

Call or text 519-420-7731 to make pick up arrangements 

Drop off location:  857 Norfolk Street South 

(use main door of white barn) 

Extended until end of lockdown 
 

 

 
THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE 

The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes.  They are still accepting recipes (especially for hors d’oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please either 
email to sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post. 

 

 
 

 
COMING UP NEXT WEEK 

 
ASH WEDNESDAY – FEBRUARY 17 

 
A wonderful resource to start you through the season of Lent can 

be found on the front page of St. Paul’s website.   

Go to www.stpaulssimcoe.com and look for the following picture 

to appear along the top, between the arrows <    > 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Lent Gardens series starts Wednesday, February 17 and  
continues for the 5 Sundays leading up to Easter. 

The first Lent Garden is already posted and will be updated each Saturday in Lent. 
   

 
 

 
Church Office Hours During the “Stay At Home” Order:  

  

The office will be open frequently during the week, but a quick phone call prior to stopping by is recommended. 

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

 
 
 

Contact Us  
Questions or comments,  

please contact sppc@kwic.com   
or call 519-426-1845  

To unsubscribe, please click here.    
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